

11 July 2012

Mr John McCall Chief Executive Dunedin International Airport Ltd Private Bag 1922 DUNEDIN 9020

Dear Mr McCall

Re: Airport Charges and Regulation

Thank you for your letter of 3 July 2012, regarding the Commission's review of information disclosure regulation.

Your letter will be treated as a submission on our process and issues paper for the reports we must prepare under s 56G of the Commerce Act 1986. As such, it will be placed on our website.

In accordance with usual practice, a copy of my reply to you will also be placed on our website.

Yours sincerely

Dr Mark Berry

Chair